## Summer Reading Log

Dear Parents,

We are trying to encourage your child to read over the summer so he/she will retain the great learning they have mastered throughout the year. Our goal for each child is to read 40 books over the summer (about five books per week). Help your child record the books they have read. Your child will need to return this form or any sheet used to document the books to school on "Meet the Teacher Night" or the first day of school. An award will be given if the goal of reading 40 books is met. The award will be a special summer reading pin to put on their Reidville lanyard that will be given out during an assembly at the beginning of the year. Our school library will be opened this summer from 9:00am-12:00pm. It will be opened these days only: June 17<sup>th</sup>, 24<sup>th</sup>, July 8<sup>th</sup>, 15<sup>th</sup>, 22<sup>nd</sup>, and 29<sup>th</sup>.

Sincerely,
First Grade Teachers

	Date	Title		
1			 	
2			 	
3			 	
4			 	<del></del>
7			 	
8				
11				

12.	
13.	
14.	
15.	
16.	
17.	
18.	
19.	
20.	
28.	<del></del>
30.	
31.	
32.	
33.	
34.	
35.	
36.	
37.	
38.	
39.	
40.	